
R a d e o S e a r e o e K O T S 
P. O. Box 470 

TELEPHONE 999 

August 26, 1955 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to acknowledge your letter of January 
ing your reception of Radio Station KOTS, 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your letter. And 
may I also apologize for the delay in answering your letter. 

DEMING, NEW MEXICO 

24, 1955, regard- 

LC:bs 

Cordially, /!, 

La/77 Chisholm, 
Chief Engineer 

THE MOST LISTENED TO STATION IN SOUTHWEST NEW MEXICO 


